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Comments: We are very concerned about the drilling and exploration in and above Spearfish canyon in the black

Hills.  The canyon is so lovely, part of God's creation.  We have a cabin south of Cheyenne crossing on Hwy 85.

We are concerned about what will happen with this matter. We are across Spearfish creek.  There are cabins

directly below the rim on the this area.  What about the effect on them.  What will happen to their places?  How

will this affect the water in beautiful Spearfish creek?  

We are concerned about the pristine area, the wildlife and the noise and traffic.  This exploration will affect the

whole area.  We would like to extend the comment time.  30 days is too short.  Also would like the Forest service

to do an Environmental Impact Report on this project. Where is company located that wants to do this project?

We see how other projects in this part of the hills have damaged our beautiful area.  We are very concerned!


